May 12, 2022

To the Assembly,
| am interested in serving as a member of the Early Childhood Education Task Force.

| have experience serving as an active member of both the Petersburg Visitor Industry Task
Force and the Poverty and Opportunity Task Force organized by State Representatives Tarr and
McCarty. Through these experiences | have seen benefits of a collaborative approach that is
solution-criented, as well as the downsides of being too open ended without established
frameworks in play. | value the time of everyone seeking to participate in this conversation and
want to help make sure we make the most out of this opportunity.

In addition to having experience with group dialogue | am skilled with detailed notes and reports,
which will be helpful as we keep the rest of the Assembly up to date with how the conversation
is progressing.

i also have a formal educational background in social science policy analysis and development,

| am aware this overiaps with the formal end of my term, but | will be seeking re-election. If that
does not happen | trust the assembly to find a suitable replacement.

Thank you for your consideration,

Cheisea Tremblay



